
OASR Member Range Directors/Officers and Key Contacts (in Bcc), 
 
Here is a quick update since our meeting last week and the scheduling of 
our next special session. 
 
Next Special Meeting: 
 
Date:  Monday February 6, 2023,  7PM 
 
*The connection information is as follows:* 
 
   By Zoom 
 
     https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3021853655 
<https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F3021853655&sa=D&source=calen
dar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw2PEEHVrIEwsdOD0sGnGCe_> 
 
   By Phone:  360 209 5623 
 
      Meeting ID: 302 185 3655 
 
Proposed Agenda 
 
·        Update on BM114 
 
·        Status of Contributions to fight BM114 
 
·        Round table Sharing on club actions considering BM114. 
 
In our last session we updated ranges on BM114 status and the next 
actions.   We also approved a sum up to $10,000 for donation to the Oregon 
Sportsmen Opposed to Gun Violence (OSOGV) group, once critical supporting 
information on future goals are published.   We are still working with the 
group to ensure your funds are put to the best use. 
 
The federal court cases are preparing.  An amicus brief has been submitted 
by several organizations in the Sportsmen’s group.    Note that OSOGV, 
NSSF, OSSA, and OASR are not included on the brief as they are either 
directly or indirectly connected to the court case or parties of the court 
case.   The amicus brief needs to be an independent input to the legal 
process and not connected to the plaintiffs or defendants.  OSOGV could not 
participate since NSSF contributed to the formation of the group.   We felt 
OASR should not, just to be safe, as there is overlap in the officers of 
OSSA and OASR. Additional amicus briefs are being submitted in our favor 
from minority and other special interest groups. 
 
There are 3 Amicus Briefs filed in favor of our position.  Note that 
included in these briefs, opposing BM114, are the very groups the 
proponents said supported the measure.  The truth is out.   See them at 
www.ossa.org/bm114 
 
The State AG filed a petition with the Oregon Supreme Court to overturn 
Judge Raschio's stay on BM114.   Here is an article. 
<https://www.oregonlive.com/crime/2023/01/state-petitions-or-supreme-court-to-overturn-harney-
county-judges-orders-blocking-gun-control-measure-114.html> 
 
We feel the last OASR session was very helpful in sharing information. 
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Going forward we will continue these ‘Special Meetings’ to enable all clubs 
to have the best information possible. 
 
George Pitts, 
 
Chairman, Oregon Association of Shooting Ranges. (OASR) 


